

The Information EXCHANGE

EXCHANGE CLUB OF NEWBERRY, SC

VOLUME 9/ISSUE 4

The Start of A New Era

New officers and board members were installed at the June 20th meeting by Ron Baisle, District Director (and new member of our club). Many are recent additions to Exchange. They bring a variety of skills and insights needed to move us forward into the future. Their backgrounds include the Postal Service, Construction, Law Enforcement, Teaching, Coaching, Positions with the City, County, and State. Most of the others have over 25 years with Exchange.

OFFICERS

John Nichols, President
David Jenkins, President Elect
David Jenkins, Past President
Clarence Livingston, Secretary
David Jenkins, Treasurer

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2 Year Term
Sam Baird
Doug Eargle
Bob Pingleton

1 Year Term
Joe Bishop
Craig Bowers
Orion Perrell





NEW MEMBERS INDUCTED

"Byrd" Smith and his wife, Susan, took part in the induction service. Not pictured were Chris Cromer, Jody Hamm, Russell Peel, and Steve Meetz. We welcome back Bobby Shealy and Ron Baisle by transfer.



Birthday Greetings JULY

10 Ned Kesler

10 Todd Griffith

20 Larry Bryant

23 Cathy Jenkins AUGUST

1 Diane Meetz

27 Joe Bishop

31 Sam Baird

SEPTEMBER

17 Rita Cromer

19 Sims Peel

20 Grace Pingleton

21 Steve Meetz

Anniversaries

Todd and Kimberly Griffith
July 9

Steve and Diane Meetz July 11

Frank and Beth Kiker August 1

Clyde and Betty Lester August 2

David and Cathy Jenkins August 3

Maxie and Judy Bailey
August 5

Jim and Laura Edwards August 9

Jim and Dolores Connelly
October 12



Jack Briggs, *Editor* Bob Pingleton, *Photographer* Bobby Shealy, *Photographer/reporter*

OFFICERS

John Nichols, President David Jenkins, President Elect David Jenkins, Past President Clarence Livingston, Secretary David Jenkins, Treasurer

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Sam Baird Joe Bishop Craig Bowers Doug Eargle Orion Perrell Bob Pingleton

Published Monthly By
The Exchange Club of Newberry, SC
12142 SC Highway 121
Newberry, SC 29108
1-803-276-2290



CALENDAR Of Events

August, 2017

1 To Be Announced

15 Boys Farm—Sonshine Special September, 2017

5 Teacher of the Year Recognition

19 Ladies Night

October, 2017

3 Fireman of the Year

17 Youth of the Month



Our speaker on June 6 was Terry Cotney, Executive Director of the Freedom and Hope Foundation. It is a non-profit that benefits wounded service members and children with life threatening diseases. They conduct hunting, fishing and outdoor events for our wounded warriors. We are proud to support their work.



Thank You. . .

This is my last issue as editor. I am retiring from our club as of July 1. It has been a privilege and honor to be a part of this fine organization. I especially appreciate your help and friendship. God bless each of you.

Jack Briggs